
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  10-9-21 
Meeting Minutes 
 
Les Brannon called the meeting to order at 11:35. Other officers present were Randy West 
and Cheri Anglin.  It was noted that a quorum was established with 17. 
 
Randy gave a safety presentation on fly-in issues. 
 
Les thanked Regina and Rick for lunch today.  Tony and Jane Clark will provide lunch in 
December. 
 
Tony moved that the August minutes be accepted, Regina seconded it, and they were 
approved. 
 
Les mentioned that the Slobovia Pumpkin Drop frequency is 122.75.  Cheri mentioned that 
the CAF Hangar Dance is on the evening of November 6. 
 
Guests included Tony's wife, Jane Clark, Don Mazanec (field support representative for 
Cessna) and his wife, Katherine Mazanec, Julie Hart, sponsor of the robotics team from 
Hartfield Academy, Angela Trigg, co-sponsor of the team, and team members Clay 
O'Reilly, Madeline Lee, Jenna Hart, Joe Thrasher, and Margaret Wingo. 
 
Boyd moved that Don and Katherine be accepted as new members, Cheri seconded it, 
and it was approved. 
 
Les said that Bill had paid the club's liability insurance.  Carlton is researching insurance 
for the new hangar. 
 
Carlton has the beams for the new hangar so there will be a workday soon to put them up.  
Carton and Boyd have been measuring and planning for new hangars to be built on the 
north end.  The club will need to pay for a large treatment plant ($4000).  
 
Les went over assignments for next month's fly-in. 
 
Bill Lehr will be the new contact person for airport information. 
 
Jim Richardson moved that the meeting be adjourned at 11:59, and Carlton seconded it. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheri Anglin 


